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Summary for Members 
 

 

1: There are no coaching sessions currently planned for a Thursday. Therefore, these 

booking slots will be made available for all members. 

 

2: Colebridge are hoping to enter the junior players into the National Cadet League 

and National Junior League events. However, it is anticipated that these events will 

not take place until at least after the New Year. 

 

3: Membership fees for the forthcoming season have been agreed following the AGM. 

Senior: £137.50 

Young Adult: £57.75 

Junior: £27.50 

No visitors / casual members are allowed at the club. All players must be fully paid up 

members only.  

 

4: Local league fixtures, including Birmingham & District, Leamington and Stratford.  

It is unlikely that the normal 3-a-side matches will resume, due to many venues not 

being large enough to maintain social distancing, and meet the requirements to be 

Covid secure. Some leagues are considering a 2-a-side format, and members will be 

informed of further information about this option once it is received. 

            

5: The committee are working hard in relation to the roof issue. As mentioned at the 

AGM, the estimated cost involved to replace the roof is £45,000. If any members have 

contacts / ideas in relation to fundraising or grants, please contact a member of the 

committee. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kate Hughes 

General Secretary. 


